University of Alberta Students’ Union

UNIVERSITY OF ALBER'TA STU DENTS)
&2 STUDENTS'UNION COUNCIL

Tuesday, October 13, 2015
Council Chamber
LATE ADDITIONS (SC 2015-12)

2015-12/1 SPEAKERS BUSINESS

2015-12/2 PRESENTATIONS

2015-12/3 EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT
2015-12/4 BOARD AND COMMITTEE REPORT
2015-12/5 QUESTION PERIOD

2015-12/6 BOARD AND COMMITTEE BUSINESS
2015-12/7 GENERAL ORDERS

2015-12/8 INFORMATION ITEMS

2015-12/8a VICE PRESIDENT STUDENT LIFE Report.

Please see LA 15-12.01



U TUDENTS
U N I O N Office of the VICE PRESIDENT STUDENT LIFE

October 13th, 2015
To: University of Alberta Students’ Council 2015/2016
Re: Vice President Student Life Council Report

Hi Council,

This week’s report is kind of short and sorry that it’s late :(

Advocacy

The Students’ Union continues to support the executives from Lister Hall Students’ Association

on their transition. Since Lister Hall does not have elected student representation at the moment, |

am temporarily acting as the voice for the students in Lister until we establish a new representative
body for the residence.

Council and Governance

The entire executive team had the opportunity to tour the Service Corridors last week, thanks to
Mike from Facilities and Operations. It was such an exciting experience to learn about the
economics and scientific sides of the plants.

Access and Communications

VP Bondarchuk and | have just completed our interviews with the Director of Student Life
candidates last week. They were some strong candidates and we were super impressed by their
performance. Looking forward to a great year with a new Director soon!

Student Groups and Associations

We had dinner with the ALES and Business Students’ Association last week and gave them a
quick tour of 2-900. We had the opportunity to share with them our goals for the year, and hear
about what they would like to achieve this year. It's always nice to meet enthusiastic student
representatives.

Events

It has been a long, but fulfilling week! | have just returned from Montreal after attending the
International Youth Mental Health conference the past weekend. As always, if you would like to
have a skim of the notes that I've taken, I'd be happy to share them with you! | was especially
interested in the college mental health sessions and had the opportunity to speak with health
services staff from various schools such as Stanford! | am excited to bring back these ideas and
inspirations to see where | can apply them in my work.
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Byes!

Vivian Kwan

Vice President Student Life 2015-2016
(Electronically Submitted)
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